
 

Audit Committee 
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Item No.5   

 
Rescheduling of Meetings 
 
Report by John Blair, Director, Corporate Resources 
 
1 Purpose of Report 
 
 The purpose of this report is to advise the Committee of the outcome 
 of consultations on a proposal presented at the Committee’s meeting 
 on 30 October 2012, to bring forward the Committee’s meetings to 
 Mondays. 
  
  
2. Consultations 
 
 Both of the main political groups on the Council were consulted on the 

proposal and each responded by advising that, on the basis of the 
existing schedule, each had established a series of meetings /events 
predicated on the fact that meetings of the Audit Committee would be 
held on Tuesdays, in accordance with the Schedule of Meetings 
approved by the Council. Neither group was therefore willing to change 
the established meeting day.    

 
3 Report Implications 
 
3.1 Resource 
 
 There are no resource implications arising from this report. 
 
3.2 Risk 
 
 There are no risk implications arising from this report. 
 
3.3 Policy 
 
 Strategy 
 
 This report is not related to any strategy of the Council. 
  
 Consultation 
 
 See paragraph 2 above. 
  
 Equalities 
 
 There are no equalities issues arising from this report. 
 
 Sustainability 
 
 There are no sustainability issues arising from this report. 
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3.4 IT Issues 
 
 There are no I.T. issues arising from this report. 
 
4 Recommendations 
 
 The Committee is invited to note that it has not been possible to 
 secure agreement to reschedule the Committee’s meetings from 
 Tuesdays to Mondays. 
 
 
Date 30 November 2012  
 
Report Contact:  
Name John Ward Tel No 0131 271 3158 
john.ward@midlothian.gov.uk 
 
Background Papers:  
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